



NFLL Communications Report

January 2025

- There hasn't been a post to MCC's Intranet site for February yet. (I haven't got this down at this point.)
- Suzanne Brown gave a talk at Sunland Village Technology Club on January 8 resulting in several new members.
- 4 A talk on February 11 with Suzanne and Dan Taylor will be held at the Las Sendas Retirees Club.
- 🖶 Another talk on February 11 with Dan and Suzanne is scheduled for the Mesa Technology User Clubs.
- Suzanne's weekly updates on activities are being sent out and very positive responses from members are being received.
- Posting on Cindy Schrantz' passing has been done.

Submitted by Jacki McDugle